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WATER AND POWER EMPLOYEES' RETIREMENT PLAN

Postponement of the Water and Power Employees’
Retirement Plan Special Board Election

Date: November 30, 2021

The Special Election for an active employee member to represent the Power System to the Board
of Administration (Retirement Board) of the Water and Employees’ Retirement Plan (Plan) has
been postponed due to an administrative error.

Filling this vacancy is critical for safeguarding our Plan benefits. As such, it is important for us to
protect the integrity of the process by ensuring that all eligible members of the Plan have timely
notice to apply. Since the notice mailed to your home address in a letter dated February 8, 2021
contained incorrect filing dates, there may be some confusion on your ability to file an application
to fill the vacancy. To correct this error and to give you timely notice, the election will be
postponed until new dates are established.

A new Notice of Election with revised due dates will be sent by e-mail and USPS at a future date
once it has been approved by the LADWP Board of Commissioners. Candidates wishing to run for
the election must submit or re-submit their notice of intent to run during the revised filing period.

We apologize for the inconvenience and any confusion this may have caused. Should you have
any questions, please call the Retirement Plan Office at (213) 367-1712.

o
Linda P. Le
Retirement Plan Manager



